
 

Erin Booth <erin.e.booth@gmail.com>

 
Payments 
1 message 

 
Tiffany Gates <hr@habitatvictoria.com> Thu, Mar 7, 2024 at 3:05 PM
To: Erin Booth <erin.e.booth@gmail.com> 

Erin, 

We have received your request to reduce your occupancy payments due to unemployment. We are 
willing to reduce your payments by ½ for both April and May, 2024. 

Please submit two replacement cheques to our Langford office. If you would prefer to use your April 
occupancy cheque and skip May’s payment, we can do that as well. 

Let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Tiffany Gates 

Director of HR & Family Services 

Habitat for Humanity Victoria 

849 Orono Avenue   Victoria, BC   V9B 2T9 
Office: (250) 480-7688 ext. 105 

www.habitatvictoria.com  
 

 


